STABLE VIEW

‘A GATHERING PLACE"

AIKEN, SOUTH CAROLINA

RECOGNIZED HUNTER/JUMPER SHOWS TO GET A
FACELIFT:
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The 2024 Recognized Hunter/Jumper Shows will be managed by
Gary Young.

There are some big changes for the shows. The first being than a
new arena is in the process of being created. It will be located
between the Mark Phillips and Silva Arenas. There were



seventeen trees that had to be removed for this project. However,
Stable View will be using them to create new cross country jumps.
With the completion of the new arena, the Mark Phillips Arena will
be used for the Jumpers. The New Arena and the existing Hunter
Arena will be used for the Hunters. The Tree Arena will be set up for
ticketed schooling all week.

Other plans for the 2024 season include moving the office to the
upstairs of the Pavilion to allow easy access for trainers from the
rings throughout the show day.

The Rider's Lounge will remain in the building alongside Springfield
Church complete with beverages, snacks, and a space to get out of

the weather.

The Welcome Stake will be the last class of the day on Thursday
and the Grand Prix will be Saturday afternoon with a set start time.

After five paid stalls, trainers receive one free stall.

Stable View looks forward to welcoming competitors to the "Winter
Classic" March 14th-17th.



